
Report to the Board 20240610 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission began publicity campaigns last week to inform everyone about 
Park Tower’s Annual Independence Day Picnic. One campaign was a general flyer with 
information about wristband availability and a discount period for guests. The other 
campaign was to seek 95 or so volunteers needed to put on the party with success. 
 
The party will be in our Party Room and Deck on July 4th to synchronize with the 
beautiful fireworks put on by our neighbors, The Saddle and Cycle Club. The hours are 
5:30-8:30 pm. Entrance is free to owners and registered residents but wristbands are 
required. Guests are not free but are discounted through the end-of-day July 25th. 
Wristbands are available, in person and via email, now through July 3rd at 10 am 
through Management. After that wristbands are available on July 4th at our Lobby 
Table, 5:30-8:00 pm. Guest wristbands via Management may be paid for with a check 
or added to your monthly assessment. On July 4th we will accept cash only. 
 
New this year will be 2 food lines, in order to speed things up, that will be primarily 
self-serve. Also new is that volunteers who work during party hours are welcome to eat 
early, by reservation, 4:30-5:15. 
 
For more details, see me after tonight’s meeting, see our flyers on the bulletin boards, 
our enlarged flyers by the front desk, notices in Management’s Weekly News & Updates  
or join our mailing list by emailing us at ptcasocial@rcn.com. 
 
The next meeting of the Commission will be Monday, July 15, 7pm on Zoom, at which 
time we’ll review the picnic and plan for next year’s activities. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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